

Luci - Woodburn Varsity Girls Soccer Tues Sept 23, 6:30PM: Home game vs. Springfield

Luke - North Marion Varsity Boys Soccer Thur Sept 25, 4PM: Home game vs. Newport

In Prayer:

"While the earth remains, seedtime and harvest, cold and heat, summer and winter, day and night, shall not cease" Genesis 8:22

Dear Lord, thank you for the seasons we can count on, find routine in, and that will never cease while the earth remains. As we enter into autumn, when the cooler winds drift in and the days grow shorter, draw us closer to you. Let us feel your warm and loving presence. May we find comfort in your consistency when the world around us seems to be constantly changing. We are grateful you are with us in all circumstances and seasons. Amen.

Sermon Notes:

Access Zion's online giving option at https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan:









Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God's reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others.

ORDER OF SERVICE -September 21, 2025-

Prelude GATHERING

Welcome and Announcements

Call to Worship

Congregational Singing

All People That On Earth Do Dwell (VT 5)

Praise to the Lord, the Almighty (VT 88)

Offering Blessing

Passing the Peace

WORD

Congregational Singing

Holy, Holy, Holy! (VT 76)

Come, Thou Fount (VT 563)

Children's Time

Scripture Presentation: Genesis 27:1-4, 15-23, 28:10-17

Sermon

RESPONSE

Response Song

Sing Praise to God Who Reigns (VT 101)

Prayers of the People

SENDING

Benediction

Worship Leader: Andy Coulombe Song Leader: Jani Vanpelt Children's Time: Mary Masingila

Speaker: Steve Bomar

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our Church Office if you would like to be included in our church correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit.

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274

Sunday

New Roof

\$55,000

Raised

\$28,290

8:30am Potluck Fellowship Breakfast

9:00am Sunday School Classes for all ages

10:15am Worship Service

This Week

Tue, 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom

Nursery Schedule:

This week: Clark Yoder, Jesse Fitzpatrick

Next week: Abigail Millbrooke, Serenity Coulombe

Budget Report:

9/14/25 Offering: \$7,117.40

Year-to-date My Coins Count Offering: \$919.01

Pastor Jana is currently out of the office enjoying vacation time until October 3. For emergencies, please contact Pastor Steve. For nonemergencies, please contact the Church Office.

UPCOMING EVENTS

HAPPENING TODAY! Meeting for Parents of Middle & High School Students

If you are the parent or guardian of a middle school or high school student, please join us for a short meeting in the West Skylight Room immediately following the Worship Service to discuss the planning of youth activities for the upcoming year.



DRIFT CREEK CAMP FUNDRAISER Next Sunday, September 28th

Meals of BBQ chicken, baked beans, coleslaw, rolls and dessert will be available for purchase by donation following next week's Worship Service. We have a donor who will match all giving up to \$10,000, so this is a great opportunity to make the most impact with your contributions!

SAVE THE DATE—SUNDAY, OCTOBER 26 Fall Congregational Meeting & Potluck Lunch

If you are a regular attender here at Zion, we invite you to the Fall Congregational Meeting. This is a great way to learn more details about Zion's past activities, current operations, and plans for the future.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

NEW OPTION FOR CHILDREN IN GRADES K-5 DURING THE WORSHIP SERVICE

Today, after Children's Time, guardians will have the option to escort their K-5th grade kids to the gym for a period of supervised playtime for the remainder of the Worship Service. They can then be picked up from the gym at the conclusion of the service. Taking advantage of this is completely optional and up to the discretion of each individual family. In the coming months, we will consider how this arrangement is serving Zion's families. **The Nursery will operate as usual, and is available for Pre-K and younger children.** Feel free to reach out to Karie Smucker with any questions.

READING MENTORS VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY

Did you know that there is a strong, positive relationship between childhood literacy and physical and mental health outcomes in adulthood, not to mention that these children are more likely to achieve future academic success regardless of their parents' background? If you are interested in helping to make a difference in the lives of our local children, consider becoming a Reading Mentor. For 1 hour each week, you will be paired with students who need some extra support in this area. Substitutes are also needed, and allow for a more flexible schedule. For more information, and to explore other volunteer opportunities, please visit:

https://www.thecanbycenter.org/reading

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR WEEKLY NEWSLETTER!

Each Thursday, we send out a newsletter via email that lists the schedule for the upcoming Sunday, includes updates and announcements that may not be in the bulletin, mentions volunteer opportunities, and has links to associated organizations. More recently, we have added Faith in Action: A Living Page of Hope & Justice that explores how our community is putting faith into action and lists ways to get involved. If you are not yet receiving this weekly resource but would like to, please reach out to our office at: zionmc@canby.com